
From: Ginny Rogers <ginny.rogers@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 1:13 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Dohoney Jr., Milton <MDohoney@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for TC1 zoning for Maple/W. Stadium 
 
 
Dear Planning Commissioners, 
 
I'm writing to express my full support for proceeding with the proposed TC1 rezoning of the 
Maple / Stadium area.  We desperately need to increase the amount of housing in Ann 
Arbor for many reasons. The Maple / W Stadium corridor is the perfect place for another 
TC1 zone.  I believe TC1 zoning will help create not only more housing, but will create a 
much more liveable & walkable area. Let's not waste more time coming up with a different 
zoning proposal which in the end will be rejected by those who are opposed to increasing 
density. 
 
Thanks for considering my comments and for your service. 
 
Regards, 
Ginny Rogers 
Ward 4 
 
--  
Ginny Rogers 
 
 

mailto:ginny.rogers@gmail.com
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org
mailto:MDohoney@a2gov.org

	From: Ginny Rogers <ginny.rogers@gmail.com>  Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 1:13 PM To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> Cc: Dohoney Jr., Milton <MDohoney@a2gov.org> Subject: Support for TC1 zoning for Maple/W. Stadium

